Ana Nicholls

From: BUS: Assurance
Sent: Friday, 11 January 2019 11:23 AM
To' ithheld under section 7(2)(a)

Subject: IRO-7892: Official Information request - Any correspondence relating to traffic light
timing issues

ithheld und

Thank you for your request submitted via FYI dated 11 January 2019 requesting information.

Our team will manage your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 which
requires us to respond as soon as possible, but no later than 20 working days of receipt.

Please note, the three weeks between Christmas Day 2018 and 15 January 2019 are not considered working days under
the act. This means that any LGOIMA request submitted may take a bit longer during this period. As a result we will
respond as soon as possible but no later than 13 February 2019.

The reference number for your request is IRO-7892.
Please contact us if you have any further questions.

Kind regards

Jessica Hall
Assurance Services Coordinator | Wellington City Council
| W Wellington.govt.nz | |

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.

If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of
its contents.

If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is
appreciated.

————— Original Message-----

From:[maiIto:fvi-request-9377—38133817@requests.fvi.org.nz]
Sent: Friday, 11 January 2019 9:53 a.m.

To: BUS: Assurance
Subject: Official Information request - Any correspondence relating to traffic light timing issues

Dear Wellington City Council,

| would like to request any correspondence (including but not limited to with the public, internal correspondence, and
any independent contractors) in regards to the traffic light timing safety issues reported by myself via email on Thu, 10
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Jan, 09:38. Please redact any personal information about me, such as email/twitter/phone/address, as this is to be
publicly disclosed.

Yours faithfully,

ithheld under section 7(2)(a)|

This is an Official Information request made via the FYl website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-9377-3813a817 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Is iro@wecc.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to Wellington City Council? If so, please contact
us using this form:
https://fyi.org.nz/change request/new?body=wellington city council

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright
policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your
organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.






